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Representative Rehder to Speak in Dexter
JULY 06TH 2017 BY DEE LOFLIN

Representative Rehder to Speak in Dexter

Dexter, Missouri - Holly Rehder, 148th District State Representative, will talk about
Prescription Drug Monitoring Program (PDMP) at the July 10th Stoddard County
Republican Club Meeting.

Meal begins at 5:30 p.m. at Hickory Log Restaurant in Dexter, Missouri with the Meeting
to begin at 6:30 p.m.

The public is encouraged to attend.  You do not have to be a Republican Club Member to
attend this informative meeting.
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